
MILE HIGH BUSNESS CENTER METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING AND  

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET AND 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO 2024 BUDGET 

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Mile High Business Center 

Metropolitan District (the “District”) City and County of Denver, State of Colorado, will hold a regular meeting (the 

“Meeting”) at 3:00 p.m. on October 17, 2024, via Video Conference for the purpose of conducting such business as may 

come before the Board. Pursuant to § 32-1-903, Colorado Revised Statutes, interested parties are encouraged to join 

the meeting and participate in the public hearing by zoom: 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84258974010?pwd=cKOPpAmgWEbbjjPQmdaHDCtOczjaeR.1&from=addon 

Meeting ID: 842 5897 4010 Passcode: 8363065 Mobile: +17193594580,,84258974010#,,,,*833065# US  
 

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the District for the fiscal 

year of 2025.  A copy of the proposed budget has been filed in the office of CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, 8390 E. Crescent 

Parkway, Suite 300, Greenwood Village, CO 80111, where the same is open for public inspection.  Such a proposed budget 

will be considered at the meeting of the District to be held at 3:00 p.m. on October 17, 2024.  Any interested elector within 

the District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the 

2025 budget. 
 

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed amended budget has been submitted to the District for 

the fiscal year of 2024.  A copy of the proposed amended budget has been filed in the office of CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, 8390 

E. Crescent Parkway, Suite 300, Greenwood Village, CO 80111, where the same is open for public inspection.  Such proposed 

amended budget will be considered at the meeting of the District to be held at 3:00 p.m. on October 17, 2024. Any interested 

elector within the District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final 

adoption of the 2024 budget amendment. 

 

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to whom it may concern, and particularly, to the electors of the Mile 

High Business Center Metropolitan District, City and County of Denver, Colorado (the “District”) that one (1) vacancy has 

occurred on the board of directors for the district (the “Board”).  One directory may be appointed by the Board to serve until 

the next regular election o the District in May 2025.   

 

 Any eligible elector of the District may submit a letter of interest to the offices of the Districts’ legal counsel, Miller 

law pllc 1555 California Street, #505, Denver, CO 80202.  Letter of interest meeting the requirement of §32-1-808 C.R.S., 

must be returned within ten (10) days of the publication of this Notice, which date is 10 days from the date of publication.   
 

The meeting is open to the public. 

 
 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    MILE HIGH BUSINESS CENTER METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

    _________________________________________ 

    By:  /s/ MILLER LAW PLLC 

 

Publish In:  The Denver Post 

Publish On: Friday, September 27, 2024 (one time only) 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84258974010?pwd=cKOPpAmgWEbbjjPQmdaHDCtOczjaeR.1&from=addon

